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MEETING NOTES: 01/25/23 
  

(Notes are being constructed after the fact from memory. Apologies for anything missed.) 

 

Call to Order: President David rang the meeting to order. Hogey led the Pledge of allegiance. We watched 

Lady Gaga sing the Star Spangled Banner at the Super Bowl. It was a beautiful rendition.  

  

Guests and Visiting Rotarians: Joy‘s guest was Susan Wood. Plus, one more. 

 

Happy Dollars:  Happy Dollars were contributed by David for three lady friends, Tillie, Mitzi, and Joy. 

Mitzi for returning from her heart attack. Joy for returning from her Covid quarantine. 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS  

 

Next week Feb 1st we will be at the Event Center for the Fab 5 meeting. This is always a special function. 

Great lunch is promised, wonderful speaker, and best of all we get to see our friends in the other clubs.  

 

Save the date for March 16th for a Saint Patrick’s Day Party in conjunction with the Irish American Cultural 

Club, $48. If you pay for 8 and turn in the names to Joy, she will reserve a table; otherwise it will be open 

seating. You can reserve by clicking the link at our club website: Rossmoorrotary.org. Or bring your checks to 

the meeting starting on the 8th. Joy will collect. We do have a room capacity limit and reservations are coming 

in rapidly.  

 

Raffle won by Marlene again.  

 

PROGRAM  

 
Our speaker was Lynne Carruthers - Neighbors for Safer Streets. She represented a new Rossmoor club, 

Neighbors for Safer Streets. The motivation for this group was the death of one resident and serious injury of 

another due to illegal and terrible driving. She began by distributing a short 5 question survey about our rules 

of the road. Amazingly not everyone got them all right. So, we needed to listen to her. Did you know the reason 

we have a 25 MPH speed limit is because we are a ”Golf Community”? 

Her presentation was interesting and informative. 
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UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

Feb 1 Fab 5 meeting  Rossmoor Event Center– Adam Hoschschild 

Feb 8 10:30 Club Board of Directors Meeting 

Feb 8 Vanessa Russell – Love Never Fails – human trafficking 

Feb 15 10:30 RRF Trustee meeting 

Feb 15 Russ Matheson – Rossmoor General Manager 
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